From:

Clerks@vaughan.ca

To: Assunta Ferrante
Subject: FW: [External] Opposition to 2133904 Ontario Inc/City Park Homes
Date: Monday, December 2, 2024 12:44:24 PM

C117.

Communication

CW(PM) - December 3, 2024
Item No. 5

From: Marilyn lafrate <Marilyn.lafrate@vaughan.ca>
Sent: Monday, December 2, 2024 12:41 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: Fwd: [External] Opposition to 2133904 Ontario Inc/City Park Homes

Re PH Dec 3
Marilyn lafrate
Councillor, Ward 1
Maple & Kleinburg

My work day may look different than yours. Please do not feel obligated to respond out of
your normal working hours

Begin forwarded message:

Date: December 2, 2024 at 7:39:35 AM EST
To: Marilyn lafrate <Marilyn.lafrate@vaughan.ca>

Subject: [External] Opposition to 2133904 Ontario Inc/City Park Homes

CAUTION! This is an external email. Verify the sender's email address and

carefully examine any links or attachments before clicking. If you believe
this may be a phishing email, please use the Phish Alert Button.

Good Morning Ms. lafrate

| am writing to you for the second time this year in regards to buildings that are

being proposed at Nashville and Hwy 27.

Earlier in the year we (residence of Kleinburg) tried to fight a building that would

tower over our neighbours houses and have a
strain on traffic in our growing community.

We wrote letters and went to meetings and signed petitions donated money for

lawyers and we lost. Now we have been informed that City Park wants to build 2

buildings that will be 11 or 14 storeys high.

| feel like by the time we are notified the building is already a done deal. The



ferranta
Public Meeting


traffic in our town is horrible. We all moved here to get

away from the city feel. We love our small town but it is becoming too busy and it
is losing its charm.

| would hope that you will fight for us but if this is already a done deal, let us
know.

| felt horrible when we lost the other decision.

Thank you for your time

Diane D'Uva.





